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A thank-you letter from Darien Human Services Director Ali Ramsteck to Millie Miceli, president of the
Kiwanis Club of Darien, provided to Darienite.com for publication:

Dear Millie,

I wanted to thank you, the Kiwanis Club of Darien, and your members for the generous donation of $200 to
Darien Human Services. Your thoughtfulness and generosity is much appreciated by both our office and the
clients we serve.

We are grateful to the Kiwanis for your ongoing support over the years. We are very lucky to have you stand
with us as we reach out to those in our community who need a helping hand. We cannot do what we do
without you!

With our sincere appreciation,
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Ali Ramsteck, LCSW
Darien Human Services Director
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